
 

For Local 8 Members at Trios 

April 28, 2023 

Grievance Filed 
 
Today a grievance was filed on behalf of the Bargaining Unit regarding Shift Differential 
and Weekend Premium Pay.  We have spoken to several of you about this issue and 
shared our concerns with Human Resources, but our concerns have not been resolved 
so we have escalated this to the next level.  You can see the grievance here.  
 
Lead, Preceptor, and Orienteer Pay 
We have had very positive negotiations with Management regarding this pay and 
should have a signed agreement soon.  Stay tuned for more information on this. 
 
Field Representative on Site Visits 
Angie will be on site in the Cafeteria the following dates and times: 

• Monday, May 1, 2-6 pm 
• Monday, May 15, 2-6 pm 
• Wednesday, May 31, 8-11 am  

 
Questions? Contact Angie Wedekind at angie@opeiu8.org  

  

https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/morland-ltr-re-bargaining-unit-23-59-04.28.23.pdf
mailto:angie@opeiu8.org


 

  

 


